
As part of the annual Title V  

Maternal & Child Health (MCH)  

Services Block Grant program, Kansas 

is required to provide a federal report and 

application available to the public for the 

purpose of gathering input. The purpose of this 

survey is to collect information, opinions, and perspectives from consumers 

and partners across the state who are informed of and concerned about the 

needs of the MCH population, established services and resources, and existing 

factors that affect the implementation of  policy and programs.  
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Watch for an email in June 2017 with  

access to the draft application/

report and public input survey! 
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